
MARINA DEL REY 18-INCH WATER LINE REPLACEMENT, PHASE II 
 

BACKGROUND 
 
The Los Angeles County Department of Public Works, on behalf of the Marina del Rey Water System, is proposing 
to install approximately 9,500 linear feet of new 18-inch diameter steel pipeline to replace the existing aged and 
undersized 14-inch-diameter water mains that currently form a loop around Marina del Rey.  Numerous fire hydrant 
and water system laterals and appurtenances along the water line alignment will be improved as well.  This project 
is the second phase of a scheduled three phase process to replace the entire Marina del Rey Water System.  The 
third Phase is expected to start soon after Phase II is completed.  
 

PURPOSE 
 
The purpose of the project is to improve the Marina del Rey Water System to meet domestic and fire protection 
water demands.  Phase II consists of installing approximately 9,500 linear feet of water main along Admiralty Way 
and portions of Via Marina and Fiji Way (See Map attached below). 
 

APPROXIMATE DURATION OF CONSTRUCTION 
 
Construction is expected to begin in late March 2011.  The project will be completed by May 2012. 
 
 

LOCATION 
 
 
 

 
 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 
Greg Weiss (Construction Inspector):  Phone Number 310-514-1702 
Julian Juarez (Project Manager):  Phone Number 626-300-4693 
 
Web address: http://dpw.lacounty.gov/wwd/web/projects/ 

http://dpw.lacounty.gov/wwd/web/projects/constructionprojects/Marina%20Del%20Rey%2018-
inch%20Water%20Line%20Replacement,%20Phase%20II.pdf 
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